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Sponsor(s): Representatives Barlean, Doumit, Huff, H. Sommers, D.
Schmidt, Ruderman, Hankins, Edmonds, Alexander, Kenney, Schindler,
Miloscia, Tokuda, Quall, Lantz, Linville, Fortunato, Boldt, Fisher,
Edwards, Constantine, Romero, Scott, Keiser, Schual-Berke,
McIntire, Kastama, Hatfield, Carlson, McDonald, Kessler, Ogden,
Dunshee, Cooper, Wood, Regala, O’Brien, Stensen, Anderson, Wolfe,
Morris, Veloria, Benson, Hurst, Rockefeller, Sullivan, Woods, Lisk,
Parlette, Campbell, Talcott, Ballasiotes and Thomas

Brief Description: Strengthening the state expenditure limit and
providing for timely deposits to the education construction fund.

HB 3169.E - DIGEST

(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Modifies the state expenditure limit law by strengthening the
expenditure limit and providing for timely deposits to the
education construction fund.

Establishes a state expenditure limit committee for the
purpose of determining and adjusting the state expenditure limit as
provided in chapter 43.135 RCW. The members of the state
expenditure limit committee are the director of financial
management, the state treasurer, and the chairs of the senate
committee on ways and means and the house of representatives
committee on appropriations. All actions of the state expenditure
limit committee taken pursuant to this chapter require an
affirmative vote of at least three members.

Declares that, if, by November 30th of each year, the state
expenditure limit committee has not adopted the expenditure limit
adjustment and projected expenditure limit as provided in this act,
the treasurer shall adjust or project the expenditure limit, as
necessary.


